
 

9th November 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers  

This year our PTA have arranged for children in F2 through to year 6 to 

design their own Christmas card/gift tags.  

We are using a company called Cauliflower Cards, who will be 

undertaking the printing and orders for us. The company is very cost 

effective and the school will receive a proportion of the revenue.  

The school plans to use the money to purchase Bee Bots, which are 

programmable toys that will introduce our youngest pupils to robotics.  

In the past the school have done similar things such as class tea towels 

but this will be the first time we will have done Christmas cards.  

As Christmas is fast approaching, so is our deadline to get orders back. 

Unfortunately this year you will not be able to see the artwork prior to 

ordering but promise you that each teacher has come up with a fabulous 

idea/design for the children to do, which will allow the children to 

explore different art techniques and take on different skills as part of 

their art project.  

The cards are A6 in size and will have the child’s name printed on the 

back. The company offers a wide range of greetings to choose from. 

Attached to this letter you will find an order form detailing costs etc. All 

order forms and money need to be returned to the school office or the 

class teacher no later than Friday 17th November. Cheques are to be 

made payable to West Kirby Primary School.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Friends of West Kirby Primary School 
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